Raymond Hill

From: Claire McGettrick [clairemcgettrick@gmail.com]

Sent: 01 July 2012 20:46

To: martin.mcaleese@oireachtas.ie; Nuala.NiMhuircheartaigh@dfa.ie

Cc: '‘James Smith'; 'Mari Steed'; 'Katherine O'Donnell’; maeveorourke@gmail.com; Raymond
Hill

Subject: New Information: Census of Production 1926

Attachments: Census of Production_JS_Notes_Analysis.docx

Dear Senator McAleese and Nuala,

We would like to draw your attention to new information that has arisen in the course of our
research, pertaining to the Census of Production (1926 onwards). | am sending this email on
Jim's behalf as he will be away during this coming week.

Jim has done some initial research in the National Archives on the files from the Department of the
Taoiseach, however it is my intention to visit the archives during this coming week to look at the

Department of Industry and Commerce files (as well as those for other years) to ascertain what
Cditional information may be available.

The PDF files that Jim has compiled from the NAl materials are too large for email and | have
shared them via Dropbox, but please let me know if you have trouble accessing this and | would
be happy to send them in via CD.

| am attaching an initial analysis prepared by Jim in relation to the Department of the Taoiseach
files and we will be in touch with whatever additional information we uncover.

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.
Regards,

Claire
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